
Dear Sirs,  
I would like to express my support for emergency funding for Salem's cultural theater, the Salem Cinema. The Covid-19 pandemic 
has impaired the theater's income drastically. The quality of the films offered is beneficial to the patrons who admire sophisticated 
and worthwhile motion picture entertainment and education. This theater is unique in this respect and is fully worthy of the needed 
support to aid in its survival. Please give serious consideration to generously supporting the Salem Cinema in its efforts to survive 
the pandemic.  Thank you for considering my point of view in this matter.  Respectfully,  Douglas A. Depue


